
  

The Society of Hospital Pharmacists of Australia 1 
PO Box 1774 Collingwood Victoria 3066 Australia 

(03) 9486 0177  |  shpa.org.au  |  shpa@shpa.org.au  |  ABN: 54 004 553 806 

Media release 
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New COVID-19 treatment info in latest AIDH update 

New information on remdesivir, the first medicine provisionally approved for the treatment of COVID-19 

in Australia, has been added to the leading Australian Injectable Drugs Handbook (AIDH) resource, the 

Society of Hospital Pharmacists of Australia (SHPA) announced today. 

The remdesivir monograph was added to the online version of AIDH following the Therapeutic Goods 

Administration (TGA)’s announcement on 10 July that remdesivir was provisionally approved to treat 

Australians with COVID-19, following similar approvals in the European Union, Japan, and Singapore. 

SHPA President Peter Fowler says the information is provided with important context. 

‘We echo the caveats advised by the TGA in their recent announcement, which emphasised remdesivir 
has not been shown to prevent coronavirus infection or relieve milder cases of infection. SHPA is 
similarly mindful there may be limited availability through Australia’s National Medicines Stockpile.’ 

‘However, this treatment has been shown to reduce recovery times for hospitalised patients, potentially 
reducing the strain on Australia's health care system in areas experiencing sustained outbreaks. 

‘We are pleased to expedite the provision of clear and concise dose preparation instructions and stability 
information to all health professionals who rely on AIDH to ensure the safe and quality use of medicines 
in their care settings.’ 

SHPA Chief Executive Kristin Michaels says the new monograph complements a range of updates to 

AIDH online introduced in May to support hospitalised Australians with COVID-19. 

‘The May 2020 update comprised compatibility information for medicines likely to be used in the 

management of COVID-19 patients in intensive care units, resources to assist with planning in the event 

of an infusion pump shortage, a quick guide to identifying medicines that may be given by IV injection 

and a list of highest priority medicines for administration via an infusion pump. 

‘As the professional partner of Australia’s leading pharmacists and technicians, who are embedded in 

multidisciplinary care teams, SHPA is committed to ensuring practitioners have ongoing access to the 

most recent, evidence-based information as we continue to navigate a path through the coronavirus 

pandemic.’ 

Released in February, AIDH8 features information on more than 500 injectable medicines, including 

more than 50 new medicines, over 150 monographs with paediatric information and 21 antimicrobial 

monographs with stability information for Community-Based Parenteral Anti-Infective Therapy (CoPAT). 
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About SHPA 

The Society of Hospital Pharmacists of Australia (SHPA) is the national, professional, for-purpose 

organisation for leading pharmacists and pharmacy technicians working across Australia’s health system, 

advocating for their pivotal role improving the safety and quality of medicines use. Embedded in 

multidisciplinary medical teams and equipped with exceptional medicines management expertise, SHPA 

members are progressive advocates for clinical excellence, committed to evidence-based practice and 

passionate about patient care. 
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